Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

1. How many adult reviews/reassessments have not been undertaken within a 12 month period as of the 11/12/2018 and fall outside of Care Act Compliance?
As at 19/12/18 the number of service users with a package of care on that day who have not had a review undertaken for 12 months or more is 1,279 out of 4,943. This equates to 25.9%.

The report could not be run on 11/12/18 as requested, as our report is a snapshot report run ‘on the day’ and cannot be retrospectively reported

2. Has the Council used an outside 3rd party organisation to conduct adult reviews/reassessments on behalf of the council since 1/1/2018
No outside agencies undertake our reviews on our behalf.

3. The name of the organisation(s) that undertook this work
Not applicable.


4. The number of reviews/reassessments that were conducted
Not applicable.


5. The total amount charged to the council for conducting this service

Not applicable.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 
